
            
 Nokia Solutions and Network, OY

 2000 W. Lucent Lane,  
Naperville, IL 60563  

  
September 10, 2019 

Timco Engineering Inc. 
Telecommunication Certification Bodies 
849 NW State Road 45 
P.O. Box 370 
Newberry, Florida 32669 

 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality for FCC ID: 2AD8UAZRBRH1 C2PC 
 
Dear Examiner: 
 

In the original filing, pursuant to FCC 47 CRF 0.457(d) and 0.459, Section 10, Nokia Solutions and Networks 
requested that the document Installation and Operating Instructions be held permanently confidential and 
permanently withheld from public review due to materials that contain trade secrets and proprietary 
information not customarily released to the public. That confidentiality request was granted in the original 
filing. 

The documents Installation and Operating Instructions has been updated. Therefore, Nokia Solutions and 
Networks requests that the updated document below to be held permanently confidential and permanently 
withheld from public review due to the same reason stated in the original request.    

 Exhibit 4 Installation and Operating Instructions 

 Exhibit 5 Description of Operation 

Confidentiality of the User Manual, Installation and Operation Instructions, is maintained by requiring that 
any party that is supplied a user manual must first sign a non-disclosure agreement. Currently only cellular 
system operators have access to these manuals. The sample non-disclosure agreement submitted in the original 
filing is still valid and is not resubmitted here. 
 
Further, the Applicant has spent substantial effort in developing this product, some aspects of which are 
deemed to be trade secret and proprietary. Having the subject information easily available to our competitors 
in this market would negate the advantage we have achieved by developing this product. Not protecting the 
details of the design will result in financial hardship. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Terry Schwenk 
 
R&D Engineer 
Nokia Solutions and Networks 
Phone: 847-809-6952   
email: terry.schwenk@nokia.com 


